
For the fifth semester in a row, the Tennessee 
Eta chapter earned the highest cumulative GPA 
of all fraternities at Austin Peay!

Samuel Beals and Nathan Maynard attended 
the Ruck Leadership Institute in Richmond this 
summer!

SigEp welcomed 10 new members and will 
continue recruiting year-round.

Tennessee Eta swept almost all of the 
homecoming competitions (including banner, 
spirit, homecoming king and a top 3 float) with 
this year’s Mardi Gras theme. 

The undergraduate chapter 
sponsored the Miss Austin 
Peay/Miss Queen City 
Volunteer pageant.

25th Anniversary celebration 
committee chairman, Andrew 
Fudge, was presented with the 
volunteer of the year award!
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Brother, we’re looking forward to sharing the 
good news of Tennessee Eta with you more often. 
You can look forward to more of these types of 
newsletters to stay in touch with the chapter, 
alumni board and your alma mater. 

If you’re interested in getting involved and 
reconnect with your SigEp brothers, read more 
about opportunities within this newsletter!
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In March 2022, Tennessee 
Eta alumni celebrated 25 
years since returning to 
Austin Peay’s campus! 

After rescheduling due to the COVID-19 
pandemic, over 125 alumni and guests came 
together to celebrate 25 years since returning 
to Austin Peay State University. 

Alumni came together at the Cedars at Carr 
Farms to recognize Joe Winn and Joe 
Christian’s decades of service to Tennessee 
Eta. Past Grand President Steve Shanklin gave 
remarks about the founding of Tennessee Eta. 
The undergraduate chapter gave awards to 
outstanding brothers and crowned a new 
chapter sweetheart.

CHAPTER HIGHLIGHTS:



1901 CLUB: 
SPECIAL THANKS 
TO THESE 
GENEROUS 
ALUMNI FOR 
THEIR 
CONTRIBUTIONS

 1901 CLUB ($19.01/mo):    
Taylor Beals (1997)
Alaric Klinghard (2006) 
Justin Shirley (2007)
Joshua Franklin (2010)
Ben Sterling (2013)
Zac Gillman (2015)
Austin McKain (2018) 
Drake Harris (2021) 
Jacob Knight (2022) 

 SIGMA LEVEL ($25/mo):       
Joseph Christian (1974)
Chris Clark (1998)
Jason Choate (2001)
Ryan Pitts (2009)
Chris Drew (2010)
Mark Brown (2018)

 PHI LEVEL ($50/mo):     

 EPSILON LEVEL ($100/mo):       
  

We have created the 1901 Club as a way for our alumni, 
volunteers and friends to lend their financial support to the 
organization entrusted with mentoring our undergraduate 
members. All money collected here will go directly to the 
Alumni & Volunteer Corp. The AVC meets regularly to commit to 
specific support of undergraduate programs and for the 
long-term care and maintenance of chapter property.

Members of the 1901 Club receive priority updates about our 
undergraduate chapter, and are recognized throughout the 
year at chapter events, as well as at our regular meetings.

Thank you to those generous alumni who help fund AVC 
operations and publications like these. We look forward to 
adding more members to the 1901 Club soon!

-Austin McKain, TN Eta AVC President

“
“

Join the 1901 Club to have your name listed in the next monthly 
newsletter. Learn more about the 1901 Club at austinpeay.sigep.org.

1996 Founding Fathers at the 25th Anniversary Celebration

Scan to Join the 1901 Club!

Updated contact information? News to share? Feedback on these 
types of updates? Send an email to chapter@apsuspe.org.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
January 2023 – Joe Christian wants to organize a 1973 founders 
reunion in celebration of 50 years since the original founding. 
Interested? Email chapter@apsuspe.org


